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I have a Few changes to announce as a tesult oF out special genetal 
meeting held on the 8th Match. This meeting was convened to considet 
1. Activity Fees 2. Cat patking Fees. 3. Fete Attangements. As a tesult oF 
this meeting it was decided that everyone attending the club Fot an 
activity pay $1 Fot that activity and .SOc Fot each subsequent activity 
attended on that day. The cuttent annual fee of $2 Fot the WSCC 
"Patking Sticket" be ino-eased to $5 pet annum. A short discussion 
Followed tegatding the Fete to be held on the 1st May, membets ate asked 
to conhibute goods, time and ideas. 

Furthet to these decisions, By/law 3 has been amended to tead. Activity 
fee of $1 allows membets to partake oF one cup of tea ot coffee. You ate 
asked to pay .20c Fot each subsequent cup you have. Honesty boxes are 
placed near the kitchen, thankyou Fot you co-opetation. 

The ACT Government have provided us with two tecycling bins, as a 
result we have decided to place specially marked bins neat the kitchen, 
these bins will be Fot eithet 1.Papet 2.Glass, Plastic and Tin. 
Please assist in our tecycling efforts. 

Kath Hodgson is not able to catet Fot the Thursday lunches at the 
moment. We would like to thank Kath Fot her support of the club, we 
hope to see het back soon. Howevet we teally need someone to take 
ovet Fto~ Kath so would anyone like to take on this position. ( un-paid 
oF coutse) 



Myra Hickey is still looking For helpers/drivers For her craft stall to be 
held at Kambah Markets on the 20 th March, she is also running a raffle, 
tickets on sale at the club. Anyone who is interested in helping out 
should get in touch with Myi-a oi- leave a message at the office. 

We ai-e still needing items Foi-the Fete on the 1st May. You may ~e able to 
donate something you have no Fui-thei-use For, White Elephant, Clothing 
and Garden, we will accept iust about anything so long as its clean. A 
basket has been placed in the Foyer For your donations, please suppoi-t 
your club. Jean Craven is the Fete Co-ordinator, so iF you have any 
queries get in touch with either Jean or myselF. 

The Monday men's group is proving to be popular and is growing in 
numbers. Participants with incontinence are asked not to attend this 
group. Get in touch with Tony it you have any enquires regarditlg this 
group. 

A notice is on the board regai-ding Nan Davies autobiography. Members 
wishing to purchase a copy ot this book are advised to get in touch with 
Nan personally. 

Any Food that is placed in the refrigerator should be clearly marked to 
avoid loss. 

Please_use the proper In and Out exit lanes when arriving and leaving the 
club.--

-///,, Hope to see you all at the Fete, our biggest Fund raiser oF the year. 

Ros Hinton 
President. 




